Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding agenda item CC9 Consultant Contract for Demetrius McCray:
Request:     Why couldn't art students do this to make money for their school projects?
Response:   This vendor has completed numerous wall murals in several other schools throughout the district and was recommended for our new building chiller wall that faces the parking lot by Marsha Owens, our construction liaison. Additionally, our students have worked on various projects but this is an outside wall and one that will need special preparation and work that our students are not trained to do, nor have the materials for, especially since we are an elementary school.  
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